
 

26 August 2020 

 
Fonterra confirms Annual Results reporting date 

 

Fonterra is confirming the date for reporting its audited financial results for the financial year ended 31 

July 2020 (FY20).  

 

The Co-op had earlier indicated an announcement date of 21 September, but has now finalised 

arrangements and today confirmed it will report on 18 September 2020. 

 

 

-ENDS-  

For further information contact: 
 
Fonterra Communications 
24-hour media line 
Phone: +64 21 507 072 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


